

🎄YOUR PTA NEEDS YOU🎄

The Christmas Fair will be held on Friday 13th December. This is an event the children love and can only be a success with your help. Please could you let us know how you are able to help out:

Name:______________________________________

Phone number: ______________________________

I am able to help:

[] setting up
[] on a stall
[] in the kitchen
[] on the bar
[] clearing up


[bookmark: _GoBack]If you could fill in and return to school, we will organise a rota and contact you. (The slots on the stall/bar/kitchen are 30mins)

Thank you so much in advance for your support!
🎄🎄🎄🎄🎄🎄🎄🎄🎄🎄🎄🎄🎄🎄🎄🎄🎄🎄🎄🎄
 

